From: I

To: LSIC

Date: Wednesday, 22 July 2015 4:52:34 PM
Dear Sir,

| OPPOSE the legalisation of euthanasia and assisted suicide. However | do
support increased resources for palliative care. Elderly people are
vulnerable to pressure from society and even family that they are a
“burden” rather than being cared for with dignity and respect.

Kind regards,

Sue Pollock





